Over 3 Million Birds DEAD!

Up to a $25,000 fine

Exotic Newcastle Disease (END) is present in Southern California and killing many birds. This deadly disease is spread mainly by the movement of animals from infected premises. Birds which look healthy can still be harboring the disease. To help prevent the spread of END, please do not take your birds off your property. If your premise is placed under quarantine by the CDFA/USDA END task force you face up to a $25,000 fine if you move your birds. 

For more information on this deadly disease call the CDFA toll free hotline at 1(800) 491-1899 http://www.cdfa.ca.gov/ahfss/ah/Newcastle_info.htm

